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We regularly inspect and maintain schools to ensure the safety and wellbeing of our school 
communities. 
 
The school holidays are the ideal time for a lot of maintenance and project work to take place 
across the state without disrupting learning. 
 

Planned work over the Summer School Holidays 

We will be doing work at your school during the Summer School Holidays. This period may 
include from the end of the school day on Friday 20 December 2024 up to the first day of 
Term 1, Friday 31 January 2025. 

As part of planned work, we are replacing the roof of Building C at Wallsend South Public 
School. 

Although the vacation care program will be running at the school during the holiday period 
this work will not impact the program. Building C is located on the opposite side of the school 
from the vacation care building and will be isolated from students and staff within a 
construction zone.   

This work will involve the removal of old roof material and replacement with new roof 
material. 

The school’s staff car park accessed via Grandview Road will be used for trucks and 
contractors accessing the construction zone. Please avoid using this car park during the 
construction period.  

The roof replacement work will be completed by Day 1 Term 1 2025. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest 
priority.     
  
Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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